
A.D.C No. 36/2015/NTC/CCB/SSR/2022/IE 

Government of Pakistan 

National Tariff Commission 

****** 

 

Notice of Impending Expiry of Anti-dumping Duties Levied on Dumped Imports of     

Continuous Casting (Steel) Billets into Pakistan originating in and/ or exported from                      

the People’s Republic of China 

 

The National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”) in a sunset review of anti-dumping 

duties, imposed on dumped imports of Continuous Casting (Steel) Billets, PCT nos. 7207. 1110, 

7207.1190, 7207.1210, 7207.1290, 7207.1910, 7207.1920, 7207.1990, 7207.2010, 7207.2020, 

7207.2090, 7224.1000, and 7224.9000 imported from People’s Republic of China decided to continue 

anti-dumping duties for a period of three years effective from June 22, 2022. 

 

In terms of Section 58(2) of the Act, it is hereby notified that the anti-dumping duties levied 

on dumped imports of Continuous Casting (Steel) Billets from the People’s Republic of China shall 

terminate on June 22, 2025 unless a review under Section 58(3) of the Anti-Dumping Duties Act, 2015 

is initiated before the date of termination of the duty. Domestic industry producing Continuous Casting 

(Steel) Billets may file a sunset review application with the Commission on the prescribed form within 

forty-five days of the publication of this notice, if it so wishes. The sunset review application form may 

be obtained from the Commission.  

 

For further information please contact the Secretary, National Tariff Commission,                      

Tel: +9251 9202839, Fax: +9251 9221205. 

 

 

 

 

                  (Khizar Hayat)  

                               Secretary  

                                                                                                                       March 18, 2025  

 


